
"Deck the Halls with Boughs of Holly" really rang true at the December meeting of 
Bosham WI.  The Committee had worked so hard to create a Very Merry Christmas 
atmosphere in the hall with carols playing in the background, a beautiful Christmas tree 
on the stage, a challenging Quiz, a special Raffle and a delicious tea to end the afternoon.
Thank you, Committee.

After Christmas, the first meeting in the New Year will be on Wednesday January 
8th beginning at 2.30pm. The speaker is Michael Curtis who will speak about 
"Switzerland in Winter" - which should be quite atmospheric. If you are new to the area or
have always been meaning to join the WI - now's the time!   You can be sure to receive a 
very warm welcome and a friendly face to greet you at the door.  Come and give it a try. 
For further information, please look at the website boshamwi.co.uk
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